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September 20, 2022

Beginning October 1, 2022 the Town will be replacing old,
outdated water meters to new digital water meters
throughout the Town with the assistance of Vepo Solutions.
The Town is hoping to have most of our customers' water
meters replaced by October 31, 2022. Once implemented, a
door tag will be left on your door.

Any questions, please feel free to contact Town Hall

336-622-4276

Thank You

Town Manager



